

Bell 2012 Bargaining

November 12, 2012

BELL CRAFT BARGAINING BULLETIN #8

Sisters and Brothers,

Last week bargaining continued with the assistance of the conciliation officers. As we reported last week, the discussions are difficult, both with the Union's proposals and with Bell's proposals for changes that will apply to people who will be hired in the next collective agreement.

At the end of the week, the conciliation officers informed the parties that beginning next week they intend to become directly involved in the process in order to help the parties reach agreement on some of the more contentious issues.

Our goal continues to be to reach a tentative agreement before the current agreement expires on November 30th

Solidarity works!

Your CEP Bargaining Committee
Jeff Brohman, Doug Dutton, Rene Jean, Yvon Mercier, Alain Paradis, Marv Smith,
National Representatives Sean Howes, Alain Portelance

The following link to the CEP webpage contains all bargaining bulletins and information: http://www.cep.ca/en/cep-action/bargaining/bell-bargaining
Please bookmark for future reference.